
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Member, Friend, and Supporter, 

The Northern Ohio Dressage Association (NODA), with a membership of between 275 and 300, has organized 

and hosted Recognized horse shows in our area since 1988.  This year our shows, Dressage 2024 and Dressage 

2024 Encore, will be held on May 11 and 12 at Chagrin Valley Farms in Chagrin Falls, Ohio.  We know that the 

success of these shows is the direct result of continued and generous support from sponsors, patrons, 

advertisers, and competitors.  We invite you to join us for this exciting weekend as a competitor, sponsor, or 

spectator. 

Dressage 2024 and Dressage 2024 Encore are licensed by the USDF and the USEF, and bring competitors and 

spectators from Ohio, New York, Michigan, and Pennsylvania. Competitors have an opportunity to qualify for 

Regional Championships. For many, the highlight of the weekend is the fabulous Saturday evening Musical 

Freestyle rides and annual competitors’ party.   

How can you help?  We have many options, starting with a very affordable Class sponsorship which allows an 

individual or small business to sponsor a class in your own name, your barn’s name, or in honor or memory of a 

beloved horse or friend.  Or consider NODA’s Gold, Silver, or Bronze sponsorships, which provide ongoing high 

visibility as they reach NODA’s membership and other horse enthusiasts long after the competition is over.   

If you know an individual or business that may have an interest in sponsoring or advertising with NODA we 

would greatly appreciate your help in sharing this letter with people with whom you regularly do business, and 

asking for their support.  

We count on your support!  Not only does this support go toward these horse shows, it also helps us provide 

year-round educational opportunities to our members in the form of free or reduced-cost educational programs, 

plus scholarships and grants that can be used for NODA as well as non-NODA educational programs, clinics, or 

lessons.   Our grants have helped many members achieve their goals for certification with the national 

organizations.   

Thank you for your efforts in continuing to help NODA grow!   

Sincerely,  
Dee Liebenthal, Treasurer 
Patty Keim, Webmaster 
Recognized Shows - Sponsors & Advertising  
Northern Ohio Dressage Association 


